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• Our 21st Century Summer Learning Program was a hit! It took on a new look this year 
and with the help of our coordinator, Kelly and six LES teachers we were able to offer 
some fun and engaging summer learning, crafts, and activities for our students. 42 LES 
students grades K – 5 participated in the program this summer.  This is very close to the 
50 student goal so we were all very pleased!   

 
• After much research, review, and discussion, the LES Administration and math teachers 

have selected our new math program. We will be adopting EnVision 2020 from Saavas 
(formerly known as Pearson). The program is a very engaging program that is aligned 
with the Kentucky Common Core Standards and has both amazing learn at school and 
learn from home tools.  The online platform is very impressive and now that all of our 
students will be receiving their own device, we are excited to be able to utilize these 
online tools with students.  

 
• The school and district administration has been collaborating on return to school plans - 

communication to families, surveys, discussions, etc.  The LES Return to School Team 
has begun meeting this week – Week of July 20, 2020 to begin planning specific safety 
plans, learning platforms, etc.  
 

• The mandatory training for our SBDM members has been set and will be provided by 
Mr. Wolf during this month.  
 

• The Cris Collinsworth Proscan Fund distributed 47 free Chess sets for our students in 
June.  The pickup was located in front of Lincoln Elementary School.  We are grateful for 
our continued community partnerships that offer such wonderful resources and support 
to our families.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


